LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Criticism of Lucey disappointing

Recently there have been criticism and recall signs for
District 2 County Commissioner Bob Lucey. Very disap-
pointing. I find Commissioner Lucey to be an excellent
* family man, with honesty and integrity. We may not agree
on all issues, but he is responsive and accessible. He does
not duck any issue, he will discuss them in a well-re-
searched professional manner. .

The Truckee Meadows is in a huge economic growth
boom. The area has struggled for years and we should be
grateful for the new development. Some do not like change
but-when developers are willing to work with their sur-
rounding communities and tailor their plans to the needs of
the majority, very beneficial to all concerned. Commis-
sioner Lucey is doing his best to make sure that this is hap-
pening. ‘

Many.of us in District 2 appreciate the job he is doing to
keep our community viable. Thank you for your continued
efforts, commissioner.

Gary W. Pestello, Reno



